FHC Meeting 4/11/2013

Attendents: Mary Brown, Paul Deneault, Travis Brown, Jackie Petrouski

Correspondence from Mass Historic- reviewed the letter from South Coast Rail Project, no properties
mentioned are located in Freetown.

Old Business

FHC Website- Jackie will check with Peter about website links, where did the info come from and is
there a copy of the info that was on the website.

Cemetery- Mary spoke with Mike McCue we will work to rename the cemetery to Hathaway
Bridges

We may receive questions regarding the color of the rail at the Forge Road Bridge. We may let people
know that the FHC was not involved in the color selection.

Plaques - Travis and Mary will go to Colonial Brass to check the plaques.
Grant - Mary went over the figures for the grant

Informational Construction Sign at the Village School house — Mary will get this up before the town
meeting. We need to get together the articles (southcoast.com)written about the schoolhouse.

The Town Report has been completed.

Mary went over those members who are up for appointment. John Laronda is up for appointment.
Mary will speak with Mr. Brown, Town Mgr. regarding John Laronda’s opening.

Members are needed for the FHC. Discussed creating a poster and putting it up around town, showing
that we meet 1x/mo., mentioning how as a member you can learn more abut our town.

New Business
Article for town meeting

We are applying for another emergency grant we will also seek support from other sources; $121,597
could be redirected if we get other funds.

Meeting adjourned at 8:30 p.m.



